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This talk focuses on the use of computer vision to 
collect data for government officials and advocates that 
promote bicycling and walking. Although the health and 
environmental benefits of a non-automobile commute 
are well known, it is still difficult to understand how 
to get more people to take up active transportation. 
Infrastructure can have a dramatic effect on cycling and 
walking adoption, but represents a significant outlay of 
government resources. Thus, concrete usage and safety 
statistics are paramount for assessing and optimizing such 
spending. The talk will discuss three projects that are in 
various stages of development and use computer vision 
to collect actionable data: 1) A cyclist and pedestrian 
counting system for bike lanes; 2) A pedestrian detection 
and wait time measurement system for crosswalks; and  
3) A speedgun app for mobile devices. 
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